Carole Laignel

From: fishing liaison <fishing.liaison@telesecure.net>

Sent: Friday, December 2, 2016 1:07 PM

To: carole@ssmo.shetland.co.uk

Cc: 'Inglis, David'; shetlandflr@telesecure.net; sean.reynolds@telesecure.net; ‘Watson,
Peter'’; 'Anderson, Neil'

Subject: Shetland HVDC Subsea Cable Link - Consultation Opportunity

Dear Carole Laignel,

{ understand that you are currently out of the office — so my apologies for just sending an e-mail, without a follow
up phone call. Please don’t hesitate to call when you are back in the office if you’'d like any further background.

As | think you're already aware Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission plc are currently engaging in a further round of
consultation on the Shetland High Voltage DC subsea cable link project, prior to submission of both the Marine
Licence Application (to Marine Scotland) and the Marine Works Application (to Shetland Islands Council). In order to
ensure that all members of the Shetland fishing industry has the opportunity to submit any comments to the
consultation | would be grateful if you could pass the details contained in this e-mail on to any SSMO licenced
fishermen and inform them of the opportunity to submit comments to the consultation process which will now be
open until the 31st December 2016.

The Consultation Document can be downloaded here: http://www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/shetland/
(Go to the “Project Documentation” tab and click to download the file named: “Shetland HVDC Link consultation
summary booklet”)

Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission plc have contracted Telesecure Ltd to provide Fisheries Liaison Services. With
the following key contacts:

Fisheries Liaison Manager: Mr Tristan Southall
e: fishing.liaison@telesecure.net
m: 07815 053237

Shetland Local Fisheries Liaison Rep: Charlotte Slater
e: shetlandfir@telesecure.net
m: 07788 168840

Fishing industry consultation responses should be sent to Charlotte Slater who will collate responses.

Additionally, Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission plc have a Community Team Manager, to handle all consuitation
responses. Any responses not specifically related to fishing may best be addressed to:

Neil Anderson

e: neil.anderson@sse.com

t: 01738 516529

m: 07500 912506

Address: Inveralmond House, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3AQ

Kind regards

Tristan Southall



